TELEPHONES: SECRETARY 92 3092 MEMBERS' LOUNGE 92 1144



253 ST. KILDA STREET, MIDDLE BRIGHTON, 3186, VICTORIA

22nd January, 1969.

R. Franklin, Rsq., 55 Glencairn Avenue, EAST BRIGHTON,

Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of your letter of 10th January, 1969 regarding re-allocation of the Franklin Cup to the Soling Class to be raced for on Club Cup Day and to be known as the Commodore E.A. Franklin Memorial Cup.

On behalf of the Commodore, Flag Officers and members of Committee I am requested to thank you for your kind gesture and we now await a revised draft of the Deed of Gift.

Yours faithfully,

a. Williams

A.Williams, Man XO Asst. Secretary.